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November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas performance information 

This year your child/ren costume for ‘Salhouse Celebrates Christmas’ will be a Christmas jumper with their 
school uniform. 

Please can we ask that your child/ren in years 1 to 6 have a Christmas Jumper labelled with their name in 
school by Friday 7th December. If you have a spare Christmas jumper that you could lend the school, we 
would be extremely grateful. 

Friday 14th December, it is ‘Christmas Jumper day’, in aid of the Save the Children charity. The children 
will need to come to school in school uniform. They will then change into their Christmas Jumper once 
they are at school.

On Wednesday 12th December, we will be having a dress rehearsal where grandparents and Fledglings will
be invited at 1.30pm to watch ‘Salhouse Celebrates Christmas’.

On Friday 14th December, we will be performing ‘Salhouse Celebrates Schristmas’ at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. 
Children will need to be back at school for 5.15pm still in their school uniform. Christmas jumpers will be 
kept at school for the evening performance. 

A letter regarding tickets will be sent in due course. 

Many Thanks
Salhouse Staff 
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Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page!
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